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Comments: I have often hiked in the Rapid River Wild and Scenic River corridor and would like to see it remain

with limited development helping to maintain the health of the river and the beauty of the area. 

 

A proposal being considered by the Forest Service would allow motorized and mechanized use on certain trails

to the boundary of the Wild and Scenic River corridor. 

 

As an advocate of non-motorized trail use, I believe this proposal is not in the best interest of the hiking

community and that the Payette National Forest should consider an additional alternative in this project that

designates all trails in this area as non-motorized.

 

Thank You


